
Actions from the June meeting of the Health and Wellbeing Board 
 

Board 
Meeting 

Agenda Item Resolution / Action Update 

June  Data Sharing and Information 

Governance  
A data sharing agreement for Oldham Cares 
was in development and would be signed off 
by all partners by September 18. 
 

 

Digital Strategy   Oldham Digital Strategy was in development 
and would be presented to Greater 
Manchester Health and Social Care 
Partnership in July.  
 
RESOLVED that the progress was noted 

and the Board would receive quarterly 

updates on future developments 
 

 

Urgent Primary Care Strategy  The purpose of the Urgent Care Strategy 
was to set out, in a single document, the 
future plans for commissioning and 
developing urgent care across Oldham.  
 

Board noted the progress made and would 

receive further updates 

 

 

UPDATE ON GREATER 

MANCHESTER POPULATION 

HEALTH OUTCOMES 

FRAMEWORK AND COMMON 

STANDARDS AND THE 

OLDHAM CARE OUTCOMES 

FRAMEWORK 

 

The Board gave consideration to a report of 

the Joint Acting Director of Public Health 

that provided an update on the development 

of the Greater Manchester Population 

Health Outcomes Framework and Common 

Standards and the Oldham Cares Outcomes 

Framework 

 

The development of GM common standards 
and continue engage with this work to 
further develop a suite of standards to help 

 



Board 
Meeting 

Agenda Item Resolution / Action Update 

improve outcomes, reduce inequalities 
locally and across GM be noted. 
 
The progress to date in developing the 
Oldham Cares outcomes framework and the 
proposed engagement of commissioners, 
alliance providers and health and wellbeing 
board members, to  develop ambitions and 
targets for each indicator, for approval at the 
next meeting of the Board, be noted 
 

SEND  The Board understood that the agenda 
around SEND was very large and the need 
to produce constant progress reports had 
diverted resources. It was hoped these 
could now be freed up and they were 
informed that initial recruitment to the 
service would be over and above the 
structure to support the necessary change 
and deal with the huge influx of work. 
Progress on SEND would be reported to the 
Partnership Board. 
 

 

HEALTHWATCH OLDHAM 

WORK PROGRAMME 

This Item was deferred for consideration at 
the next meeting. 
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